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As of October 1, 2018, important changes regarding penalties came into effect under The Oil and 

Gas Conservation Regulations, 2012. Please ensure that your organization is aware of and follows 

the requirements as outlined in Part 3, Table 1 – Submission Penalties. 

Most notably, there has been a change in penalties charged for inadequate response to a request 

form the Ministry with respect to Sections 5(4) and 101. Penalties of this nature were previously 

$500 per facility per month, the penalties are now $100 per facility per day. 

The new penalty structure will be applied effective January 22, 2019. Any companies that were non-

compliant as of October 1, 2018 have directly been informed of this change. 

 

Questions? 
If you have any questions or concerns, contact the ER Service Desk at 1 (855) 219-9373 or 

ER.Servicedesk@gov.sk.ca. 
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